


























































 
    

 
              

        
              

                
         

       
      

 
               

    
               

 
         

            
            

 
             
 

 
    

 
 

           
    
    
     
   
    
    
    
 
               

             
  

 
           

   
 
         

           
 
       

        
 

Windhover 
submitted by Ajita Banerjea, editor 

Personnel: The audio editor met with Doug and finalized the QR code for the 
audio pieces in the publication, so it could be incorporated into the magazine before 
being sent out for publishing. The design team finalized the publication and sent it out 
to Frank. A few revisions were in order, so there were a few rounds of feedback from 
Frank. The final version was approved and is now in the process of publication! The 
advisory board conducted an interview with the applicant for next year’s Windhover 
editor-in-chief, Kanchee Gandhi, on April 8th. 

Events: The release party will be held sometime very soon, once we get word 
on approximately when the books should be coming in. The date and venue have not 
finalized at this time, but there is a tentative option to hold the release party at Talley. 

Marketing: Promotions for the release party will begin when the date and 
venue are finalized. We plan on using social media, mass emails, and posters, along 
with some help from Technician and WKNC for in-house ads or PSAs. 

Deadlines: We met the deadline to the publisher in mid March. 

WKNC 
Submitted by John Kovalchik, General Manager 

Revenue 
Non-fee income (money in the bank), as of March 31, 2015: $26,068.16 
Donor announcements — $8,911.13 
Benefit concerts — $4,618.63 
Tir Na nOg — $3,400.00 
Promotions/Live Nation — $3,200.00 
Wolfpack Sports — $3,000.00 
Merchandise Sales — $1,714.40 
Other —  $1,224.00 

Overall, we are looking very good in terms of revenue. We are currently about 
$21,000 short of our non-fee income goal and should be able to raise at least $18,000 
of that. 

Expenditures: We are looking good for all our expenditures and should meet 
our budgeted amounts. 

Personnel: Incoming General Manager Matthew Brown has sent out a call for 
applications for open positions in the summer due the last day of classes. 

Training: Summer training sessions have been scheduled and rooms reserved. 
Promotion of the class is on its way. 





The Technician- April Board Report 
Submitted by Ravi K. Chittilla 

Personnel 
· With only five papers left during the year, the number of assignments the staff is taking has dwindled as 
exams and final projects come up. Incoming Editor-in-Chief Kaitlin Montgomery has selected and 
finalized her senior staff and is working with Ellen to plan her first paper as editor, which will be the last 
paper of the school year. Copy Desk Manager Megan Ellisor will serve as next year's managing editor. 
Kaitlin has added new positions to the staff, including a video ed itor position and a special projects 
manager. 

Technology 
The new website is launched and is quite the refresh. 

Coverage 
With the year dwindling down, not unlike years past, the number of assignments and general coverage 
has decreased. We're looking to assign as much as we can for the next four papers. 

Deadlines 
Meeting deadline has been consistent with that of the last few months. 

Ethical/Legal Issues 
Nothing to report. 
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